
 FIRST OMAGH PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Sunday 8th September 2024   

 

Clerk of Session ~ Audrey Hodge • T: 8224 4771 • E: audreymhodge@hotmail.com   

Congregational Secretary ~ Arthur Rainey • T: 8224 2844 • E: sarainey8@aol.com 

Announcements ~ Godfrey Crawford • T: 07831 697430 • E: godfrey.crawford@btinternet.com 

Minister ~ Rev. Jane Nelson 
T: 8224 2239  Mob: 07789 208819 

E: jnelson@presbyterianireland.org 

REGISTERED CHARITY IN NORTHERN IRELAND (NIC 105655) 

  
The service will be 
live streamed on:  

https://youtube.com/live/uWYrksbwRVc  

 for those joining in from home.           

TOTS, JIGSAW and BLAST will 
start back next Sunday Morning 
15th September during church. 

Kirk Session Meeting : Wed 11th   
Sept 7:30pm in Choir Room.  

Death: Billy Haugh - 5th Sep 2024. His funeral service took place on Saturday 7th 
in First Omagh Church. Please remember his wife Dorothy, daughters, Judith and      
Catherine and their families, and the wider family circle in your thoughts and prayers 
at this time.  

CAR PARKING : It is accepted practice that members of our congregation are free to park 
their cars in the Church grounds during the week, and the Congregational Committee is   
determined to maintain this arrangement for the convenience of members. The Committee 
is aware that a number of non-members, who have no connection with the Congregation, 
have been parking in the Church grounds, in some cases on a regular daily basis. As a result, 
the car park at times has become unduly congested. Measures are being taken to deal with 
this unauthorised parking, and members are requested to assist by remembering always 
to close the gate on entry to the car park, and again after they leave. 

PW will resume on Tuesday 
10th September at 8.00pm in 

the Choir Room. This will be an evening of Faith, Fashion & Food, with Special Guest 
Speaker Judith Cairns.  New members and visitors will be especially welcome. 

PRAYER TOPIC for week beginning 8th Sept - Sunday School and Bible Class. Pray for children, 
young people and teachers as a new season of Sunday School and Bible Classes begins. Pray that 
children would know they are loved and valued within the church community and by Almighty 
God, who sent his son to be their Saviour, Lord and Friend.  

Sun 15th September 
6:30pm Sunday 

Night Live Service in 
Rowan Hall with a 

Focus on Farming  

Sun 22nd Sep 3pm 
Royal British Legion 

Omagh Ladies 
Branch Dedication  
 of Colours Service  
  in First Omagh.  

https://youtube.com/live/uWYrksbwRVc


Prayer Chain - Contact Isobel: 
07789 4424606 if you have a    

confidential request for yourself or someone 
else. (with their permission). 

Clothes for Malawi - Shoes, handbags, bed   
linen, Embangweni, Malawi fund. Contact:    
Edwin Johnston 07920 016573 to arrange a 
drop off time. 

                          Adoption - Could you be part of a child’s journey 
    Are you married, single or co-habiting and are interested in adopting a young 
   child into your Family? The Western Trust are holding a Virtual Information 

event about Adoption on: Tuesday 10th September from 3.00-5.00pm. This will be held online 
via Microsoft Teams. If you would like to join the online event, please contact Adoption &      
Permanence Team Omagh on 028 82 835114. 

Bowling 
Club 

 

Re-starting 
Wed 11th Sept 

7.30pm. 

Craft 
Class 

 

Re-starting 
Mon 16th Sept 
2.30 - 4.00pm. 

New members welcome 


